25
REGULAR MEETING SEPTEMBER 26, 1988

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Courtney at 7:31 p.m.
Those present were Reed, Knoll, McClintock, Block and Palmreuter.
Trinklein came in later.

Motion by Palmreuter, seconded by Mcclintock to add Cribbens'
building and temporary dwelling permits to the agenda. All
approved.

Minutes of the July 25, 1988 meeting were read and approved by
motion of Knoll, seconded by Block. Motion carried.

A motion by Reed, seconded by Palmreuter to accept temporary
mobile home permit for Mike Cassiday. All approved.

Discussion was held on Cribbens temporary dwelling permit
to live in a pole barn until house is remodeled. Motion

by Knoll, seconded by McClintock to accept the permit. All
approved.

Members of St. Martins Lutheran Church asked to have their

gspecial use permit renewed. They plan to start building in

the early spring. Plans of church and grounds were shown.

Motion by Block, seconded by Knoll to renew the special use
permit. All approved.

Courtney asked if we would be willing to meet with Taymouth
Planning Commission members for a joint meeting. Tentative
dates are Oct. 3 and 24.

Cindy Ehrlich from Saginaw County Planning Commission arrived
at 8:15 p.m. to help us with a new development plan. A
discussion was held on updating master plan for possible

future rezoning of some areas. Birch Run Road between
Dixie Highway and Gera Road and Gera Road at that intersection
were areas of primary concern. She will study this and

get back with us as soon as she can.

Motion by Courtney, seconded by Trinklein to elect Reed as
secretary. Motion carried.

Motion by Block to adjourn, seconded by Trinklein at 9:25
p.m.

Connie Reed, secretary




